
KNMC Radio Advisory Board Meeting  
July 9th, 2021 
 
Meeting Participants: 

Dave Martens, Spike Magelssen, Marianne Hoppe 
 
FCC Quarterly Issues report:  

The 2nd quarter issues report has been completed and will be submitted to the FCC 
today.  

 
Lisenby Plaque:  

A request was put in to complete the long overdue Lisenby Plaque. Dave Martens will 
inquire with Holden’s Hot Wheels about a quote for a plaque.  

 
Seeking New Advisory Board Members:  

Radio Scholarship winners have been previously asked to be on the student advisory 
board. Barry Brownlee and Angela Rhines are options.  
Campus staff/faculty options are Corey Kopp, Grant Olson 
Off campus/community: Rick Linie, Ray Smith 

 
Budget:  

Year to date income and expenses were reviewed. The station is in good financial 
shape. 

 
Events:  

Rock Lotto will take place in September, hopefully on campus. 
 
Next meeting:  

September, date TBD 
 


